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Town of Kendall & Hamlin Sewer District 

Low-Pressure Sanitary Sewer System 
Property Owner Participation 

 
To maintain affordability and expedite construction we are requesting resident participation 
during the final design phases of the Town of Kendall & Hamlin Low-Pressure Sanitary Sewer 
System. 
 
Beginning June 21, 2024 Kendall and Hamlin district residents are asked to pick up an Orange 
and Green stake from the Kendall Town Hall at 1873 Kendall Rd, Kendall, NY 14476 (stakes may 
also be obtain at the Open House on June 20, 2024). 
 
By July 1, 2024 residents must place an Orange stake in the location of their existing septic tank 
and place a Green stake in their desired location of the grinder pump (must be within 10’ of 
septic tank). 
 
Between July 1, 2024 and July 26, 2024 the Town’s Engineering team will review and document 
the stake locations.  (Residents must maintain the stakes during this time). 
 
 
Grinder Pump Location Notes & Guidance: 

 
1. Grinder Pumps must be located within 10’ of existing septic tanks and outside of the existing septic 

field. 
 

2. To the greatest extent possible grinder pumps should be located at least 10’ from dwellings.  
 

3. To the greatest extent possible, grinder pumps should be located 10’ from the property line. 
 

4. To the greatest extent possible grinder pumps should be placed in a location that has a direct / 
unobstructed path to the roadway. 

 
5. The final placement of grinder pump is subject to change during construction based on site 

conditions.   
 

6. Questions regarding the location of the grinder pumps or septic tanks may be emailed to the 
Town’s engineer at kendallsewer@labellapc.com until July 26, 2024.  
 


